WDQN
w DU QUOIN BROADCASTING CO.
1580 on Radio Dial

DiAL LINDEN 2-3894
DU QUOIN, ILLINOIS

January 9, 1958

Mr. Stanwood R, Morss
B He 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr., Morss:

This is to confirm your report of reception of our
emergency broadcast of December 18 and 19, 1957.

aq Thanks for letting us hear from you,

Sincerely,

Elbert N, Pike (Bert)
Chief Englneer.



